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To: 

Mr. Ahmed ZEDDAM 
Chairman ITU-T SG5 
ahmed.zeddam@orange.com 

Michael J Maytum 
IEEE 
m.j.maytum@ieee.org 

 
Cristina Bueti  

 

ITU-T TSB 
cristina.bueti@itu.int 

  
   

CC: 

Paul Nikolich 
Chair, IEEE 802 LMSC 
p.nikolich@ieee.org 

Adam Healey 
Secretary, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
adam.healey@lsi.com 

Wael Diab 
Vice-chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 
wdiab@broadcom.com 

   

From: David Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

dlaw@hp.com 

Subject: 

 

Liaison statement on Ethernet port isolation from ITU-T SG5 Q2 to the IEEE 802.3 
Group  

 

Approval: Agreed to at IEEE 802.3 Plenary meeting, Orlando, FL, USA, 21st of March 2013 

Dear Mr. Maytum and the members of ITU-T Study Group 5: 

We wish to thank the leadership and members of ITU-T SG5 for the opportunity to coordinate 
references to our work programs and we look forward to such continuing cooperation with ITU-T 
SG5 in the future. 

Sincerely, 

David J. Law 
Chair, IEEE 802.3 Ethernet Working Group 

                                                           
1 This document solely represents the views of the IEEE 802.3 Working Group, and does not necessarily 
represent a position of the IEEE, the IEEE Standards Association, or IEEE 802.  


